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Hoss’s Hospitality Night – We made money in Jan. and had fun, so now we are going to do it again.  Mark your calendars 
for Monday, April 9.  We can have a brief meeting in concert with our dinner.   Don will pick up the vouchers soon and 

distribute them. 

 
KIDS CLUB – We still need to draft some kids at our “open house” sessions into our Kids Club. Please try to draft some kids 

during “open house”.   Applications are on hand.  Also, don’t forget to hand out our birthday party flyer.  
 

TTOS – We are on track.  The by-laws for the new division (Horseshoe Curve Division) have been forwarded to TTOS for 
review and approval.  I am setting up committees to assist in the Convention activities.  All of you that signed up for a gratis 

first year membership are expected to assist whenever you can.  More exhibitors have been in contact recently. 
 

NEW ARTICLES— I will welcome input for this modest newsletter from anyone who has something to contribute.  Thanks to 
our California member, Stan Batynski, we still get a variety of very interesting articles that show real trains and model trains in 

comparison.   
 

OPEN HOUSE— Don’t forget “open house” on Mar. 24 & 25.  We can always use volunteers to run trains, sell goodies and 
talk to people.  Absentees- For those members who very rarely attend, come on in and mingle.  The meetings are for the 

good of the organization and everyone should introduce their ideas to help our cause. 
 

DISPLAY PROJECT – There is a group of volunteers signed up to design and construct display shelves.  Anyone who would 
like to help out, contact Tim Black. 

 

Everett RR – The Everett RR smacked a potato chip truck down in Claysburg recently.  That 10 mph crash left the 
locomotive unscathed but hurt the truck somewhat.  There is a truck driver looking for a job now. 

 
FOOD FOR THOUGHT – If at first you don’t succeed, skydiving is not for you.   A closed mouth gathers no foot! 

 
York – TCA  Yes, in just about 5 weeks, we, the moderately insane train nuts will be making their pilgrimage to the TCA train 

meet at the York fairgrounds.  George will try to fill the motor home with bargains.  However, Joyce and George’s gedunk 

stand, complete with hot dogs, soda, etc. is always a welcome sight. 

 


